
Dear East High School Birchen Award Winner, 

When you attended East High School, you often impressed the faculty, coaches, and advisers with 
your service to our school.   That is why you were presented with the Birchen Award, East’s highest 
award for “service above and beyond expectations benefitting our school’s community.” 

Today, we are asking you again to rise to the challenge of helping out the East High Community by 
making a contribution to the new Duluth East High School Foundation.  We have made great 
strides in our third full year of operation:  

• The IRS has granted 501(c)(3) status to the
Duluth East High School Foundation, a rigorous, but 
important milestone. Your donations are tax deductible, 
and high standards will guide financial activity. 

• The website www.dulutheastfoundation.org is up
and running!  Check it out for more information about 
us, our plans for the future, and to make a gift. 

• We have now begun assisting reunion
committees in forming a central clearinghouse for class 
reunion activities.  

• The third Hall of Fame Dinner and Awards
Birchen Plaques displayed in the Grand Foyer at the new East.     Ceremony was held in the new East High last fall.

You can nominate candidates at our website. 
• Grant making guidelines are now in place and available on our website in anticipation of the first

round of grants beginning in 2016. 

It is the mission of the Foundation “… to enhance a world class educational experience for all East 
High School students by providing financial support for academics, student activities, athletics, and 
campus improvements.”  As East High’s most honored alumni, you can help current Greyhounds 
have the resources to explore their interests and talents, while enhancing their education. 

As you consider your personal resources and priorities, we ask that you keep the new East High 
School Foundation in mind and make the most generous gift possible. Please send donations to 
the DEHSF at 222 West Superior Street in Duluth, MN 55802-1938.

Thank you for considering this request and continuing your support of East High School. 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

“Remembering the past, Providing for the future.” 




